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From Susan Rae Oldfield, Governor 
The Board is very excited about having an actual meeting. I think this will be a good way to celebrate 
Compact Day. Our plan is to meet at my house on Nov. 7 at 11:30 a.m. We’ll have a business 
meeting and catered lunch. Our speaker, Marcia Maloney, will give a presentation by Zoom.  This 
also provides an opportunity for members and friends who can’t attend to watch via Zoom.  I promise 
to practice and have all of the kinks worked out before our meeting. 
You will need to RSVP if you are coming to my house. Our version of the presentation will be on a 
movie screen. I will supply a road map to those who RSVP. There is a possibility we could do some 
car-pooling from Fresno, let me know if you would need a ride. 
You will need to RSVP if you want to watch the presentation on zoom from your living room. I have to 
“invite” you to the meeting. 
See below for more information regarding RSVP’s, lunch and Zoom. 
Enclosed, if you are receiving this via mail,  or attached via email, is a new version of our By-Laws 
that our SJVC Board has approved. This was initiated by the State Counselor and Executive Board of 
the State Colony. Many colonies had very little framework for their societies. Luckily, we had done 
this a few years ago, and really just had to update and add a few by-laws we didn’t have. 
There will be discussion in the business meeting, but if we don’t have enough people there to 
approve it, we will do an email vote at a later date. Revisions are shown in Red. 
 

From Dianna Saario, Deputy Governor / Colony Membership Chair 
We’ve been adding members as fast as we can.  As the Colony Membership Chair of the San 
Joaquin Valley Colony and Assistant Historian, the question I hear often is: “When will I hear about 
my Mayflower application.”  Answer, “I don’t know.”    It is exciting that the GSMD is slowly opening 
back up.  Their verifiers are working very hard from home.  I heard they are catching up.  So cross 
your fingers that they will get to your application soon. Sjvcmfchair@gmail.com 
 

More Presenter Information from Dianna Saario 
Marcia Maloney, Honorary Governor of California, will provide our next presentation via Zoom from 
Orange County.  Marcia was Co-Chair of the 2020 Mayflower Rose Bowl Parade Float.  Her 
presentation will cover the “Children of the Mayflower.” 



Attending via Zoom 
If you plan to attend our upcoming meeting via Zoom you will have to let Susan know via email. 

She will then send you an “invitation.” 
RSVP lilystarr@aol.com 

 
Attending in Person 

Plenty of tables and chairs will be provided for adequate outdoor social distancing. 
RSVP Susan  lilystarr@aol.com  if you will be attending in person. 

November 7, 2020 / 11:00 am Sign In / Meeting begins @ 11:30 am 
Home of Susan Rae Oldfield 

35802 Road 180, Visalia, CA 93292 
lilystarr@aol.com 

559-805-4446 
 

Lunch 
RSVP Susan  lilystarr@aol.com  if you wish to order a $10 catered lunch. 
Menu: Croissant sandwiches, either turkey, ham, or a vegetarian version 

Potato salad, Pumpkin Pie, Coffee Tea, & Lemonade will also be provided. 
 

Commemorative Pins, Coins & Wine 
Mayflower 2020 Commemorative Pins, Coins & Wine are still available! 

Please place all orders by Thursday, November 5, 2020 
Call or text Faith Haag @ 559-673-2755 

Email: 5_haags@sbcblobal.net 
 
 
 
 

State Anniversary Lapel Pin $10 
 
 
 
Official Tournament of Roses Lapel Pin $8 
 
 
 
Challenge Coin Set $120 
 
 
 
SJV Colony Challenge Coin $15 
 
 
 
2016 Estate Chardonnay (White) $35 Donation Per Bottle 
 


